
DE 19—009

HPUC 23JLN17i1:SJ
June 20, 2017

Debra A. Rowland, Executive Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re:
DE 17-009
The Prospect Woodward Home
Request for Waiver ofPUC 303.02

Pursuant to N.H. Admin Rule Puc 203.02 (a) attached is our letter written in response to the Staff
Letter of March 21, 2017 requesting additional information in Docket No. DE 17-009, The
Prospect-Woodward Home Request for Waiver ofPuc 303.02. The original and seven copies
have been mailed to:

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Electronic copies have been transmitted to:
Executive.Director(puc.nh.gov
Amanda.noonan(puc.th.gov
David.weisner(äpuc.nh.gov
Jgray33 @verizon.net
Leszek.stachow(puc.nh.gov
ocalitigation(oca.nh.gov
Richard.chagnon(puc.nh.gov
Tom.ftantz(puc.nh.gov

Sincerely

John Gray
Development Consultant


